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Club Diary  

Camp Getaway weekend   16-18  October  2020 

Fellowship  Weekend 23—25  October 2020 

Read about Rotary in your area in The Progress Leader  

http://leader.smedia.com .au/progress/   

APOLOGIES FOR CLUB MEETINGS  

Sign the “apology sheet” at the front 

desk  if you know in advance.    

Or E-mail to  apologiesrcnb@gmail.com 

Please apologise no later than  5pm 

 on Tuesday. 

 DG   Grant 

Hocking 

President’s Report 28
th
 May 2020  

Dear Members, 

Thank you for your attendance and participation at our Zoom Meeting which was 
attended by 28 members and Guest Speaker Jacqueline Kuruppu.  

Jacqueline is known to us through Australian Rotary Health as the recipient of a 
Research PhD at the University of Melbourne party sponsored by our club through 
the earnings of our Annual Charity Golf Day where Jacqueline has previously re-
ported on her progress with her studies.  

Jacqueline’s study is entitled “Improving the response to child abuse and neglect in 
general practice”.   

The outcome of Jacqueline’s research is aimed at increasing the confidence of 
health professionals in dealing with child abuse through increased knowledge and 
understanding of the problem and confidence in provision of a positive outcome for 
all.  

Thank you Jacqueline for being our first ZOOM guest speaker and members for 
your attention and relevant questions. 

In other news …. 

Jeanette Leigh:  will take on the “Weekly” District Networker role in the new Ro-
tary Year! 

Sue McDonald: attended a RAM scientific advisory meeting about RAM PhD 
scholarship. 

 Learn more about RAM HERE and Rotarians Against Malaria - RAM 

The Voluntary Service Fund: has received $3,615 in donations – Thank you all. 

 $1,500 has been distributed to local charities thus far. 

Port Vila Patient Packs: You may donate to help us support Port Vila post Cy-
clone Harold 

$1,300 has been donated so far to assist with this project of which John Bur-
ley has first-hand knowledge from when he and Chris lived there last year. 
John explained that these packs are critical for the local resident’s care. 
COVID-19 has stopped tourism leaving many people unemployed and una-
ble to afford medical care and rebuild costs post cyclone Harold. 

    President Pete’s report continued on page 2 

See you at our weekly Thursday 4pm Zoom Meetings 

Use this recurring link https://zoom.us/j/416185483 

http://leader.smedia.com.au/progress/
mailto:apologiesrcnb@gmail.com
https://rotary9790.org.au/50201/Page/ShowSitePage?ClassCode=SitePage&Slug=ram-rotarians-against-malaria&StorySlug=welcome
https://ram.rawcs.com.au/
https://www.smh.com.au/world/oceania/tropical-cyclone-harold-lashes-vanuatu-20200407-p54hrd.html
https://www.smh.com.au/world/oceania/tropical-cyclone-harold-lashes-vanuatu-20200407-p54hrd.html
https://zoom.us/j/416185483
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President Pete’s report continued from page 1 

Donations should made by EFT to RCNB Service Account BSB 633 000 Account 146 140 785  

Use reference “VSF” for Voluntary Service Fund or “Vanuatu” for Patient Packs. 

Thank you for your support of this initiative to help us keep involved and active in our community. 

DIK: will resume operations this week, Tuesday June the 2
nd

. Social Distancing protocols will 

be in place so please be aware that you need to be inducted in the new access procedures be-

fore starting work at the DIK Warehouse in West Footscray.  

Bob Glindemann reports “In the last couple of weeks, we were able to despatch three containers 
to Somaliland and this has given us some breathing space in the store. 

We will now look to get a revamped schedule for the containers we had to abort when we closed 
in March as well as get organised those school furniture collections we had to put on hold as 
well.” 

 

DG Grant: offers advice to Clubs to “hasten slowly” when considering return to face to face club 
meetings.  

“The best advice is to hasten slowly and cautiously when deciding to recommence your face to 
face meetings or activities. The overarching principle is to meet face to face or hold an event 
‘only if you really need to’ (these words are in the Victorian Government recommendations)”. 

 

Meanwhile Kew Golf Club have published a detailed procedure on how members of the Golf 
Club may begin limited access to the Club House facilities which does not include a restart for 
our meetings for some time.   

 

Stay safe everyone and see you next Thursday at 4pm on ZOOM  

Our Zoom link is 

https://zoom.us/j/416185483  Thursday at 4pm Join Zoom Meeting. 

 

Peter   

Birthdays and Anniversaries between   May 27 to  June 7 

Weddings:  Carolyn and Tony Hart 

Birthdays  George Swanson, Lyn Schwartz, Jim Romanis 

Inductions Jane Pennington, George Swanson, Maurie Walters, Greg Cribbes 

https://zoom.us/j/416185483
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Thanks to The Men’s Shed, some thoughts as golf is now ok. 
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A memo from your Foundation Director  Findley Cornell 

Due to the Covid 19 pandemic our club has suffered a severe reduction in our fundraising. 

As a result, all your directors have had to cut back on their spending. . 

The Foundation was no exception and our club's contribution to the Foundation was reduced to 
$5000, approximately one third of our usual yearly amount. 

Again due to Covid 19 we have had about 10 less "in person" meetings, a personal weekly sav-
ing of $34 in meal costs, a saving of approximately $340. Many of us have "paid" some of this 
into the voluntary service fund. 

About half of our members donate personally to the Foundation through the "Every Rotarian 
Every Year" (EREY) program. Those who don't currently take part may wish to take this oppor-
tunity to contribute. 

Think about this, a contribution of:- 

One meeting, $34, makes you an EREY (Rotary Australia definition) 

Three meetings $102 makes you a centurion (>= $100  RA definition) 

USD 100, about AUD 150 makes you a sustaining member of the Foundation (RI definition) 
which roughly equates to 4 meetings and some beer, wine or spirits. 

So how about it, let's get behind YOUR Foundation with a timely contribution. 

Details on how to donate may be obtained from the website 

https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/documents/en-au/5635388a-a613-476d-aec8-
e163d00588a5/1 

This shows you how to contribute,. Also shows Foundation Bank Details 

This gives you 6 options on how to pay and the details of The Australian Rotary Foundation 
Trust bank account for those who wish to donate by EFT. 

In some instances a contribution form may be required and this can be obtained by clicking on 
"Contribution Form" in the text for By Electronic Funds Transfer. 

For your convenience these pages are reproduced on the following two pages. 

https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/documents/en-au/5635388a-a613-476d-aec8-e163d00588a5/1
https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/documents/en-au/5635388a-a613-476d-aec8-e163d00588a5/1
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Support your local community  https://www.entertainment.com.au/member-

http://link.e.entertainmentbook.com.au/rts/go2.aspx?h=557812&tp=i-1NGB-78-Bbj-WVKOW-1c-6k6H-1c-WUjPD-l4Q0jTNZcp-w5YFZ&x=44623%7c480309320%7ci-1NGB-78-Bbj-WVKOW-1c-6k6H-1c-WUjPD-l4Q0jTNZcp-w5YFZ%7c44623
https://www.entertainment.com.au/member-information/takeaway
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ROTARY CLUB OF NORTH BALWYN 2019/20 

President: Peter Sutherland    president@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Vice President: John Magor   vicepresident@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Secretary: Gavan Schwartz     secretary@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Treasurer: Adam Hillary   treasurer@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au   

Grapevine: John McBride   jdmcb48@bigpond.net.au   Noon Sat Weekly Deadline for submissions. 

ROTARY INFORMATION  

Rotary International Website:-  https://www.rotary.org/ 

   Facebook:- https://www.facebook.com  

   Twitter:-    https://twitter.com/Rotary 

Rotary Australia  Website:-  rotaryaustralia.org.au 

   Facebook:-  https://www.facebook.com/RotaryAroundAustralia/  

   Facebook RDU:-  https://www.facebook.com/rotarydownunder/ 

   Twitter:-   https://twitter.com/rotaryaustralia 

District 9800  Website;-  https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/ 

   Facebook;- https://www.facebook.com/rotarydistrict9800/ 

   Twitter:-  https://twitter.com/rotaryd9800?lang=en   

   Networker:- rotarydistrict9800.org.au/content/54/networker  

Rotary Club of North Balwyn Website;- www.rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au 

North Balwyn Men’s Shed     Website:- www.northbalwynmensshed.com 

Find a Rotary Club:-           https://my.rotary.org/en/search/club-finder 

North Balwyn Probus:   Michael Martin  http://balwynnorthprobus.org.au 

North Balwyn Heights Probus:  Sue Mullarvey  yarramul@tpg.com.au      98574305    0400821402 

Greythorn Probus:     greythornprobus.org.au  98594941. 

Boroondara Ladies Probus:   Janet Eddy          jveddey@applewood.net.au 

We thank Bread Street Bakery 

for their ongoing support of our 

BBQ Fundraising activity through 

their generous provision of 

bread supplies.  

Thank you  

Helloworld North Bal-

wyn for your ongoing 

support of our Event 

Days and assistance 

with our  

Mongolia travel ar-

rangements.  

Bendigo Bank is a strong 

supporter of Nth Balwyn 

Rotary through its help 

with our Community  

Projects and Fund  

Raising. 
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